STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anD MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

P.0. DRAWER DD
Tc'rég\\//erengéYA January 31, 1984 ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(505) 7481283

Belco Petroleum Corp.
10,000 07d Katy Rd, Suite 100
Houston, TX 77055

Re: Belco Petr. Corp.
Federal R 4 # |
Ut.0 Sec.4-22-25

Gentlemen:

According to our files the subject well was approved for

a SWD well on November 11, 1979 and as of this date no
work has been done to convert this well to a disposal well.
Could you please up date us on your plans for this well.

If you have any further questions concerning this matter
please feel free to call me,

Sincerely,
Mike Williams
011 & Gas Inspector



